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Hot Lunch                                                  

Jan. 28 - $4.00 

Sloppy Joes / dessert / drink 

             

Hot Dog Day  

Feb.  11 - Spirit 

theme - 

SPORTS 

Wear your       
favorite team 

gear 

January 26, 2016 

ENCHANT SCHOOL  

Box 3010, Enchant, AB T0K 0V0  

Phone:  739 -3770    Fax:  739 -3945 

Student/Parent/Staff Newsletter  

Jan. 26 - ESAC - 6:30 p.m.                  

Jan. 28 - Hot Lunch                          

   - Sloppy Joes                                     

Jan. 29 - No School - PD Day   

Feb. 03 - Winter Walk                             

Feb. 04 - Scientists in School  

     Grade 1/2                                                 

Feb. 09 - Shrove Tuesday - free                                

     breakfast for students                

Feb. 10 - Ski Trip                                      

Feb. 11 - Hot dog day                                   

Feb. 12 - 21 - No School                           

Feb. 23 - Newsletter                                

Feb. 25 - Hot Lunch                                            

     Pink Shirt Day                                          

Feb. 26 - Kindergarten                                 

Mar. 04 - No School                                    

Mar. 07 - No School PD                             

Mar. 09 - Report Cards                              

Mar. 10 - Hot dog day                                

Mar. 17 - Swimming - Brooks 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATIONS 
Enchant School is accepting kindergarten registrations for the 
2016-2017 school year.  Your child will need to be five years 
of age before the end of  December 
2016.  Please bring a copy of your 
child's birth certificate or current pass-
port and Alberta Health Care# with 

you when registering.  

EARLY LEARNING REGISTRATIONS 

We are also accepting Early Learning registrations for the 
2016-2017 school year.  Your child will need to be four years 
of age.  Registration forms are available at the school or on 
Horizon webpage.  Please bring a copy of your child's birth 
certificate or current passport with you when registering.  

Children can start Early Learning anytime throughout the 

school year. Please call Elisha Boulay at 403 -223-3547 ext 145 to 

check which programs have room.  

WINTER WALK                                            
We will be going on a Winter Walk 
Wednesday, February 3rd.  Please make 
sure your child is dressed for the weather 
that day.  The walk will begin @ 2:10 p.m.                                                                                        
Parents are welcome to join us. 

SHROVE TUESDAY                   

February 9th  

Staff will be cooking break-

fast and serving pancakes 

and sausages to all students 

when they arrive at school 

                that day.  
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   tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭΩǎ aŜǎǎŀƎŜ ς CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ нлмс 

February is a month filled with many opportunities for our students.  
The month begins with our Winter Walk, then our Shrove Tuesday 
Breakfast, Ski Trip to Hidden Valley Ski Resort, Pink Shirt Day, and 
a couple of regular events ï Hot Dog Day and Hot Lunch Day. 

Winter Walk Day is scheduled for Wednesday, February 3rd and is 
part of the Green Communities Canadaôs Active & Safe Routes to 
School program.  Our students will be going for a walk towards the 
cemetery and back and then will be served Hot Chocolate upon 
their return.  The walk will begin at 2:10pm and parents are wel-
come to join us. 

Shrove Tuesday breakfast will be held on Tuesday, February 9th.  
The staff will be cooking breakfast for all students ï Pancakes and Sausages!!   All students will be 
served breakfast once they arrive at the school.  This tradition goes back many years and I know that 
everyone has a great breakfast that morning. 

Our Ski Trip will be held on Wednesday, February 10th.  Those who will be skiing will be heading out to 
Hidden Valley Ski Resort.  A big thank you to those who have signed up to go and enjoy a day on the hill.  
This yearôs ski trip is free for all students who wish to go, this will be using funds the school received from 
our last casino.  I hope that it will be a day of fun for those who go, and for those not going skiing it will be 
a regular day of school. 

Pink Shirt Day is scheduled for Thursday, February 25th.  óWe encourage everyone to openly express that 
ñKindness is one size fits allò. We all have the capacity to spread kindness and that is the underlying phi-
losophy behind our anti-bullying movement: a movement we hope lives year round beyond Pink Shirt 
Day. After all, kindness never goes out of style.ô  In conjunction with our hot lunch that day, we will be 
serving Pink Ice Cream Floats to all students as a reminder to be kind to others! 

Regular events like Hot Dog Day (February 11th) and Hot Lunch Day (February 25th) as well as some Val-
entineôs activities will be taking place this month as well.  Also, there will be no school for students the 
week of February 15-19 as part of the Family Day and Teachersô Convention week.   

Sometime in January, Alberta Education mailed out the Accountability Pillar Sur-
veys directly to parents.  Please take the time to fill in the survey and send it back 
to Alberta Education.  If parents have questions about the survey, please call me 
at the school to answer your questions.  Students from Grades 4 to 9 will also 
complete a survey.  These surveys provide the school with important information 
to help us improve our knowledge of what both parents and students feel is im-
portant - what is working well here in our school, what areas may need some im-
provements, and things might be considered for our school in the future. 

 

Have a wonderful month, 

Kelly Schmidt 
Principal 
 
ñThere is never just one thing that leads to success for anyone. I feel itôs always a combination of passion, dedica-

tion, hard work, and being in the right place at the right time.ò    Lauren Conrad 

http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/quotes/l/laurenconr510133.html?src=t_hard_work
http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/quotes/l/laurenconr510133.html?src=t_hard_work
http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/authors/l/lauren_conrad.html
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 U GOT CAUGHT  

 

NAME:   ______________   GRADE:   

KEEPING OUR SCHOOL RULES  
DOING THE RIGHT THING  

Being kind & honest, doing your work, 
keeping your word, doing your best, doing 

extra things for the school, etc.  

Grade 1 Jayden G., Lucas, Trudy, Jayden B., Shelby, Lisa,                

Wilhelm, Callista  

Grade 2 Nicky, Benny, Trudy D., Leo, Anita, Torynn, Grace, 

Jacob, Jake, Sutten, Sienna  

Grade 3/4 Timmy, Martha P., Aganetha  

Danny, Corny, Joseph, Martha, Berkley, Frank, Lan-

don, Reynaldo 

Grade 5/6 Tyra, Chase  

CLASSROOM HAPPENINGS  

Kindergarten is off to a great start to 2016.  We have been learning to read "number 
sentences" and build picture representations of a number equation that equals four.  
In language learning, we have started to sound out some simple short vowel words 
as well as listen for sounds in words.  We also had lots of fun skating during out gym 
period over the past couple of weeks. 

This is a list of students you have their 

name in the draw for U got Caught prizes 

as of newsletter cut -off.  Students have 

until next assembly to get their names in 

the draw.  Some students like to hold off 

until the last day to put their tickets in 

the draw.  Good luck everyone and good 

job receiving U Got Caught tickets.  


